
March 22, 2023 

TCU & Shop-Craft Coalition have Reached a Tentative Agreement with Amtrak. The unions are 
providing the following joint announcement: 

The TCU & Shop-Craft Coalition have reached a Tentative Agreement with Amtrak to settle each 
Organization’s respective section 6 notices for this round of bargaining. 

The specific terms of this Tentative Agreement have been approved by the Amtrak Board of  
Directors and will be presented to the membership of each union for ratification in accordance with 
each unions process to do so. 

We appreciate the patience of our members, and we will be providing all the details of this great 
agreement in the coming days. 

The TCU & Shop-Crafts Coalition is comprised of the Brotherhood of Railway Carmen (BRC), National 
Conference of Firemen & Oilers SEIU 32BJ (NCFO),  International Association of Machinist and  
Aerospace Workers (IAMAW), Transport Workers Union (TWU), American Railway Airline Supervisor 
Association (ARASA), International Brotherhood of Boilermakers (IBB), Transportation  
Communications Union (TCU) and the Mechanical Division of the International Association of Sheet 
Metal, Air, Rail and Transportation Workers (Smart-Mechanical) 


